
STAFF REPORT
The City of Oklahoma City
Planning Commission Item No. IV. 35.
June 12, 2025

(PUD-2061) Application by Edgecreek, LLC to rezone 15670 Aspen Brook Lane from 
PUD-706 Planned Unit Development District to PUD-2061 Planned Unit Development 
District. Ward 8.

I. GENERAL INFORMATION

A. Contacts

Applicant’s Representative

Kendall Dillon
Crafton Tull
405-787-6270
Kendall.dillon@craftontull.com

B. Case History

This application was deferred from the March 27, April 10, May 8 and May 22, 2025, 
Planning Commission hearing dates. The applicant requests to defer the application to the 
July 24, 2025 Planning Commission hearing.

C. Reason for Request

The purpose of this request is to allow a multi-family residential development, specifically 
townhomes.
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